The Office of Information Technology manages a system called Blackboard ConnectEd. Email addresses of parents/guardians that are entered into SAGE (our student information system) are uploaded nightly into ConnectEd. Schools are able to send out communications through Blackboard to parent/guardian emails.

The email addresses are collected annually at the beginning of the school year on the student health and contact forms. As of December 3, 2018, there were 10,358 email addresses collected.

The district and schools use these email addresses along with calls and texts for communication purposes. A school has access to these e-mails to disseminate newsletters.

Schools may also post school newsletters and messages on the school website for easy parent access. Parents may translate the information using google translations.